
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001 

February 26, 2010 

--~~--.----......---- - - --- - ----- ---

Dear Mr. IIIIIIII: 
We have received and carefully reviewed your 

correspondence dated February 07, 2010. Unfortunately you have 
exhausted all of your administrative options regarding the appeal 
of your non-selection for the Special Agent position. Therefore, 
the Federal Bureau of Investigation considers this matter closed 
and we will not communicate with you any further. 

Thank you for your interest in the FBI. We wish you 
well in your future endeavors. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mark A. Gant, Section Chief 
Initial Clearance Section 
Security Division 




